TASMANIAN CAVENEERING CLUB

20th August 1954.

Since the last circular only one cave trip has been held, however since the Raminea bridge is now open we hope to resume normal activities.

The trip to the Wolf Hole on the 7th, 8th August found much to be done in the way of surveying and a great deal of this interesting system was mapped. Also the party reported that the heavy rain in June had flooded the Newdigate [sic] cave to an umprecedented [sic] level, doing a small amount of damage in the tourist section and almost filling the tunnel to the Binney caves, this has opened up several interesting new possibilities for investigations as soon as possible.

FORWARD PROGRAMME:

- 28th August: Ladder-making day at home of D. Seymour, 4 Clarke Ave., why werent you there last time?
- 22nd September: Quarterly General meeting at home of K. Iredale, films and discussion, contact Secretary about transport.
- 2nd, 3rd October: Hastings, if the weather is fine no caving
 will be done (we promise) the party will have an idyllic
 week-end looking for more surface openings.

F.BROWN, Hon.Secretary.

[Duplicated, 1 p., Q]